
Thank you for your email to the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. However we do not 

hold any information about this matter. 

 

You may wish to submit an FOI request to West Yorkshire Police. Here is a link to the relevant page 

of their website https://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/foi 

 


